
 
 

FACULTY PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE AGENDA 

1 p.m., April 12, 2022; Zoom 

 

1. Approving: Minutes for March 8 Faculty Professional Development Committee (FPDC) 

Meeting 

2. Nominations for Our Award for Outstanding Contributor(s) to Professional Development 

3. Changes to the Curriculum for the New Faculty Orientation Program? 

a. For 2021-2022, we have only one first-year, full-time faculty member 

participating in our New Faculty Orientation Program (NFOP) – Donna Robinson 

in the Art Department. Because of that, we have personalized the program for her 

needs at this particular point in her career at Cerritos College.  

b. For 2022-2023, however, we are anticipating approximately fifteen first-year, 

full-time faculty will participate in the NFOP. With that in mind, Greene proposed 

during our March meeting that the committee revisit the list of topics for the 

program, which was created pre-pandemic, to determine if any updates are 

needed. 

4. Discussing: Potential Return to Face-to-Face Operations for the Center for Teaching 

Excellence (CTX) as Soon as This Summer 

5. Sharing: Statistics on Our Professional Development Offerings So Far in 2021-2022 

6. Asking: How Do We Want to Complete Our Review of the 2021-2022 CTX Calendar of 

Events?  

7. Sharing: Professional Development Related to Distance Education (DE) 

8. Previewing: Professional Development Related to Open Educational Resources (OER) 

9. Promoting: Selected Events – All on Cornerstone 

a. The Equity-Minded Syllabus – April 15, April 22, and April 29 

b. Sexual Assault Awareness Month (SAAM): Silent Epidemic of Violence Against 

Disabled QTBIPOC Populations – April 19 

c. SLO Showcase: Innovations and Practices at Cerritos College – April 29 

d. Take a Deep Dive: Reflect and Revise Your Canvas Course Using the CVC-OEI 

and Peralta Equity Rubrics – April 29 



 
 

e. President’s Spring 2022 Speaker Series: Creating Your Big Picture Vision – May 

6 

10. Items from the Floor 

 

Our Next Meeting: 1 p.m. on May 10 (the week before finals) 


